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GREETINGS!
 
I hope you have had a great summer. This summer we enjoyed one of the best camp
meetings for some time. My, how God poured out His spirit and ministered both to the
clergy and laity.  I wish that everyone in our state could have experienced the power of
the Holy Spirit as we did in Camp Meeting ‘23. 

Our Youth Camps were awesome, many were saved, filled with the Holy Spirit, baptized
in water, and called into ministry. God is at work in Virginia. Thank God for all the
prayers you prayed for our churches in the state.

Now as we enter the fall season, I hope you have made plans for all the activities that
we have scheduled. There is nothing like the fellowship of the brethren and I look
forward to our time together. So, mark your calendars and make plans for us to be
together and worship Him.

A special thanks to our Virginia SpiritCare Committee for all their work in
contacting our retired ministers and widows. The visits, cards, and phone
calls that they make each month make a difference for Virginia. Know that
you are appreciated for all that you do for the Kingdom of God.

Again thank you for all your prayers.  We are still trusting God for a miracle. 
Bishop David Hagee

Spirit Care Coordinator




